VENTURES

May 08, 2024

The General Manager,

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,

Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road,

Karachi.

Subject: Material Information

Dear Sir,

We are to inform that due to the need for the fresh valuation for determination of the SWAP ratio, the

merger petition through C.M. No. 2/2024 has been withdrawn for the time being with the permission
of the Honorable Lahore High Court.

You are requested to please inform the members, accordingly.

For and on behalf of LSE Ventures Limited.,
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Copy to: The Executive Director/HOD, Offsite-II Department, Supervision Division, Securities

and Exchange Commission of Pakistan, NIC Building, Blue Area, Islamabad.
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